From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall, David
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Thursday, August 12, 2021 3:26:20 PM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First Name :
Beatriz

Last Name :
Palmer

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :

It is imperative that we take into account our disproportionately impacted minoritized communities. Keep in mind
that many of our families are still excluded because of lack of technology. Breaking up our communities will
weaken silence their voices. For example these opportunities to speakup don't reach many of the
families/communities that will be impacted. We need to explain the real outcomes of redistricting in a way that is
relatable to many of our families who are still below federal poverty income, immigrant, other than English
speakers. Many communities still don't have the same capital, and are not afforded the same opportunities to speak
up against breaking up certain district areas that are at risk of being devided, and thus reducing their ability to thrive
amongs more afluent community voters.

Submit :
Submit





